　　　　月　　　日　, 2013
Oakland County Executive L. Brooks Patterson

Office of the Oakland County Executive

Executive Office Building - 41 West

2100 Pontiac Lake Road

Waterford, Michigan, 48328
U.S.A.
Dear Oakland County Executive L. Brooks Patterson:
I am writing this letter to you on behalf of many concerned Japanese.
False accusations regarding the South Korean comfort women issue have disgraced the people of Japan for decades. Recently, several Korean nationals in Oakland County have organized a group to expand this propaganda activity against Japanese nationals. They are planning to construct a comfort women monument or statue in a public place and perpetrate the distorted truth to American citizens who are not familiar with this issue between Japan and Korea. 
The term “comfort women” refers simply to prostitutes in wartime. But Koreans have long been promoting a false version of history that Japan abducted hundreds of thousands of Korean women and coerced them into sexual services for Japanese soldiers outside of Japan during World WarⅡ. This is, for practical and logical reasons, a fictitious version of history.

The Koreans’ activity leads to unnecessary racial conflict and suffering of people of Japanese ancestry. We strongly protest this unfair activity of harassment for Japanese residents in this area, who are one of the largest parts of Oakland County community.
We believe that the American people cherish and enthusiastically defend fairness, justice and the truth. We hope that you will make a truthful, fair and objective judgment in regards to this issue. 

Sincerely yours,

署名
　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
なまえ　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
住所　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　 
Japan
